
 

 
 
July 26, 2024 
 
 
Christopher J. Brugato, PE 
Westech Engineering, Inc. 
Via email: cbrugato@westech-eng.com 
 
 
Re: 300,000-Gallon Tank (PR #9-2023) 
 City of Waldport (PWD ID #00926) 
 Final Approval 
 
Dear Christopher: 
 
On July 22, 2024, our office received confirmation that the above project was completed 
according to the plans submitted and conditions set forth in the March 31, 2023, conditional 
approval letter. 
 
This verification completes the plan review requirements. Final approval is issued at this time, 
and the new 300,000-gallon storage tank is approved for use. If you have any questions, please 
feel free to call me at 541-393-4374. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Baxter Call, PE 
Regional Engineer 
OHA-Drinking Water Services 
 
CC: Jaime White, City of Waldport, planner@waldport.org 
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